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Naperville Central Home & School​ is excited to announce that we are once again 
implementing the app, ​DirectorySpot,​ for our school directory. Upon signing up, you will 
be able to access the school directory right from your smartphone or desktop; and due 
to the platform being dynamic, it will always be updated with the latest information! 

 
● The app will contain parent names,  phone numbers, home address, parent email addresses 

and student name, grade level and teachers.   
 

● The app is very secure. Only parents and staff will be granted access. Each user will log on with 
their authorized email address and will set their own password. If you would like more 
information on security features, please visit: ​https://www.directoryspot.net/security.php​. 

 
● During the registration process, you completed a Permissions Form. This form required you to 

opt-in or opt-out of the School Directory. Our school directory will include only those families 
that have opted ‘in’ on that form. 

 
● The app uses iPhone and Android technology so you can call, text, or email other parents or 

email your student’s teachers with one click, right from the app.  
 
 

Thank you to those of you that have already purchased the DirectorySpot app during 
registration; you will receive an email with directions to log in and access it in October.  
 
We are offering​ one additional chance​ to purchase for those who have not yet done so. 
If interested, please send a check into Naperville Central’s front office made out to NCHS 
for $10 and put  Attention:   Cashier/Directory.   Deadline is October 12.  If you have any 
further questions, please contact ​nchsdirectoryspot@gmail.com 
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